
20th October 2023

As the first half-term of the year ends, I would 

like to say a huge well done to all the children 

and staff at Kenley for all their hard work and 

determination in all they have done over the 

past weeks. The successes that have resulted 

socially, personally and academically have 

been clear to see—we are all clear on what it 

is important to us (ambition, responsibility and 

community) and are living “The Kenley Way”.  

I look forward to this continuing in the new 

half-term and beyond. 

 

Many thanks to all parents and carers for their 

support. Please enjoy the break. 

Mrs Jacki Keogh 

Firework Spectacular  
 

We still need volunteers to help set up, run the 

stalls at the event and clear away afterwards. 

Without volunteers, this event can’t  happen.   
 

Please complete the online form here if you 

can help. 

 

Spooky Disco 

 
Many thanks to Mrs Parker, Miss Parker, Miss 

Lemasson and Miss Colliety for their hard work 

organising the Spooky Disco —and also to all 

the staff who helped at the event. Without 

them, this special event couldn’t happen. 

 

The children had a wonderful time and came 

dressed in some fantastic costumers. We 

were very impressed by the dancing skills of 

so many!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Diary Dates 

Please see the News > Calendar tab on 

our school website for a full list of up-

coming dates and events, or click the 

link below. 

Events  – Kenley Primary  

 

School re-opens for all children on 

Monday 30th October 

 

Wishing you all a great half-term!

To buy tickets please click here 

https://forms.office.com/e/epDHpHjHzw
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/events/
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/friendsofkenleyprimaryschool/1016631


Birthdays this & 

next week 

Jaxon 

Shenique 

Ella 

Toby  

Jake 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Class 4 

for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

96.0%.  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

7th November— Open Day for new reception  children 

13th November—Travelling Book Fair (all week) 

14th November—Odd Socks Day  

17th November—Open Day for new reception children 

27th November—Parents’ Evening (letter to follow) 

29th November—Parents’ Evening (letter to follow) 

12th December—Infant Nativity Performances at 9.30 

    am and 2.00 pm (note date change) 

20th December—Whole school visit to All Saints Church, 

   School Christmas Lunch 

21st December—Class Christmas parties and Christmas  

   Jumper Day 

 

 

 
 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception—Olwen & Ella 

Year 1— Luna & Anthony 

Year 2— Ava & Orla 

Year 3— All of class 3 

Year 4— Rhys & Albie 

Year 5— The whole class 

Year 6—Emily & Toluwanimi  

 

Head’s Awards 

Liam & Joey—Y6 

Miss Stone 
A huge thank you to Miss Stone for all she has 

done for the children of Year 5.  We wish Miss 

Stone & her family every happiness and best 

wish for their new life & home in Scotland. 

Jaxon 

Sidney & Logan 

Bella 

No-one 

Punctuality 

The class with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Class 1 & Class 5 

 


